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February 8, 2019 

10:00 A.M. 
State Capitol, Room 423 

 
H.B. 309 

RELATING TO TRANSPORTATIOM 
 

House Committees on Transportation 
 
The Department of Transportation supports H.B. 309 to appropriate funds for the 
design and construction to extend the Zipper Lane on the H-1 freeway to the vicinity of 
Kualakai Parkway, provided that its passage does not replace or adversely impact 
priorities indicated in our Executive Budget. 
 
The DOT recommends the following amounts to be appropriated for the project: 
 

Design   $   5,000,000 
Construction  $ 60,000,000 
                                ___________ 
Total funding  $ 65,000,000 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony.  
 
 
 



HB-309 
Submitted on: 2/6/2019 3:21:23 PM 
Testimony for TRN on 2/8/2019 10:00:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Jessica Fernandez Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

This carpool lane extension is badly needed for traffic relief. 

 



HB-309 
Submitted on: 2/8/2019 9:48:35 AM 
Testimony for TRN on 2/8/2019 10:00:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

De MONT R. D. 
CONNER 

Ho'omanapono Political 
Action Committee 

(HPAC) 
Support Yes 

 
 
Comments:  

WE STRONGLY SUPPORT THIS BILL, AS THE ZIPPER IS BADLY NEEDED TO 
EXTEND ON THE WESTSIDE. 
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